
 

 
 
 
 
1 March 2023 
 
 

Ref: DOIA 2223-1722  
 
 
Jens M 
fyi-request-21770-0f305cc2@requests.fyi.org.nz   
 
 
Dear Jens, 
 
Thank you for your email of 9 February 2023, to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

Can you please provide me with the most updated organisational chart for INZ’s branches that has 
visa processing functionality. 
 

Our response  
 
Please find this information attached as Appendix A.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael Carley  
Acting General Manager 
Border and Visa Operations 
Immigration New Zealand  
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